
 

15 July 2025 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 

As we come to the end of another academic year, we wanted to remind you about a couple of events 
taking place next week. 
 

Monday 21 July, Sports Day 

All students will be taking part in Sports Day on Monday. During the morning there will be Sport for 
All, with fun challenges for everyone to take part in such as Welly Toss, Netball Shooting and Tug of 
War. During the afternoon all students will be on the field supporting their tutor group in the field 
events such as relay and 100m races. Your young person should wear their PE kit on Monday and 
remember plenty of water, sun cream and a hat. 
 
 

Tuesday 22 July, Last Day of Term 

Own Clothes for Charity and Early Finish 
 

We are allowing all students to wear their own clothes in return for a donation of 
£1 towards Sparkfish and/or something for the Loveworks Food Bank as they still need as much 
support as possible to help local families in need at this time. Their priority list can be found here on 
their website and includes tinned meat, tinned vegetables, tinned rice pudding, tinned fruit. 
 

Please ensure that your young person dresses appropriately for school, noting the non-uniform 
guidance below. Students should still wear their lanyards and bring PE kit if they have PE on 
Tuesday morning. 
 

Acceptable non-uniform What not to wear 

• Professional/formal wear (e.g. school 
uniform) 

• Sportswear 
• Jeans 
• Leggings 
• Shorts 
• Shoes/trainers 

• Offensive slogans on clothing 
• Anything showing off tummys 
• Strappy or low-cut tops 
• Hotpants 
• Mini Skirts 
• Overly ripped jeans 
• Flip flops or sliders 
• High heeled shoes  

The School Uniform and Jewellery policies still apply. Students should come to school dressed 
in a neat and tidy manner with acceptable length skirts. 

https://sparkfish.org.uk/
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/food-banks


 

 
 

Early Finish 

School will finish at 12:30pm for all students after a whole school assembly. 
 

Please look out for our end of term Headlines that will be published next week which will give you 
all the information you need for the start of term. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 
 
 
 


